
From: Frost, Stephen <Stephen.Frost@westsuffolk.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 December 2022 16:53 
To: Smith, Ben <Ben.Smith@westsuffolk.gov.uk>; Noble, Colin <Colin.Noble@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Interim Polling Place review - Sedge Fen 
 

Hi Ben, 

 
I think that combining the Sedge Fen polling station with the Lakenheath Methodist 

Church station would be a good idea. 
 

However, I wouldn’t use the language of a permanent change. Instead I would say 
temporary change until a suitable station is available. It’s all about the sensitivity of 
Sedge Fen voters. If people believe it is temporary that is one issue, permanent is a 

different matter and who is to say that the building works in Sedge Fen may not 
provide a perfectly adequate station in time for the General? 

 
Best wishes 
 

Stephen 
 

 
 

Councillor Stephen Frost  

Councillor for Lakenheath 

Vice Chair of Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

West Suffolk Council 

Mobile: 07710 436672 

Email: Stephen.Frost@westsuffolk.gov.uk 
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Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day 
Find my nearest for information about your area 
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